
Project time frame: Spring 2009

To prospective clients of Bob Youngs (Robert D. Youngs Contractor),

We truly enjoyed the experience of working with Bob Youngs and his sons as they

repaired extensive water damage at our home. Bob is easy to communicate with and

thorough in his work. He patiently researches problems that come up such as the sump

pump requirements needed for our project. Bob is also willing to defer to others who

have expertise in specific areas which he did when a moisture barrier was needed under

our home. We also appreciated his creative solutions to problems such as finding a way

to preserve all the brick work in the front of our home while carefully repairing the

damaged walls behind it. It is also worth mentioning that Bob has great teamwork with

his two sons. It was fun to have them working as a team at our home.

Bob was referred to us by a friend and we would refer Bob to others without

hesitation!

T and J F

Mechanical engineer/  Homemaker
Homeowners
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